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Greater Albuquerque Active Transportation Committee (GAATC)  
Notice of Meeting  

Parks and Recreation Department 
Wednesday, July 30, 2025 | 6:00 PM 

Wednesday, August 6, 2025 | 6:00 PM 
 

Notice is hereby given that all members of the Greater Albuquerque Active Transportation Committee have 
been invited to attend one of two virtual Parks & Recreation Department community meetings being held 
on July 30, 2025, and August 6, 2025, on the topic of tree-related ordinances. No public policy will be 
formulated by any members present, and no action that the Greater Albuquerque Active Transportation 
Committee has the authority to take will be taken by any members present. The potential quorum notice 
(PQN) is not subject to the Open Meetings Act and is a courtesy to the Greater Albuquerque Active 
Transportation Committee and the public.   

For any questions regarding the PQN, please contact the Department of Municipal Development at 505-924-
3947 or jessica@cabq.gov. 
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